
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden gas station application
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:25:54 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:26 AM
Subject: FW: Borden gas station application

-----Original Message-----
From: Jessika Corkum-Gorrill [mailto:corkumgorrill@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 8:11 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden gas station application

Hello,

This letter is to write and express concern for the development of a new gas station in Borden-Carleton. There are
three existing gas stations in the area, two of which are like community centres for the town. They are long standing
businesses that have supported the people in this community for a long time. Opening another one would risk these
families and their generational companies going out of business. There is lots of room for new business in this area,
but serving gas is not one of them. I worked at Howatts Shell as a kid in high school and my family has used
Cerettis as a frequent stop for everything from hardware to meat to groceries. Jeopardizing these businesses would
be a poor decision by the government.

Thanks for listening to the community,
Jessika Corkum-Gorrill
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